
ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

 
DATE:   May 12, 2020 
 
TO:   All Proposers 
 
FROM:   Penny Owens, Purchasing Agent 
 
SUBJECT:  Addendum No. 1 – ITB School Bus Services – Parks & Recreation 
 
BIDS TO BE OPENED: May 22, 2020, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time 
 
This addendum is being published to provide responses to questions asked by potential bidders 
concerning the referenced ITB. This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Documents and modifies 
the original specifications as noted. 
 
Question #1: I have received your RFP and was looking to see if the City of Knoxville will be accepting any 
partial bids. While we cannot commit to the school year, we can potentially help service you over the 
summer. 
 
Response: The City’s preference is to have one contractor for all services. 
 
 
 
 

 END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 


